
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

An Important Safety Message from the Sports Department – Student Mouthguards 

 

The School policy is to endorse the guidelines surrounding the use of dental protection of the various sporting 

governing bodies. All pupils will require a mouthguard to take part in rugby or hockey at School throughout their 

school life.  We have asked TITAN, a dental organisation specialising in mouthguards, to give everyone the 

opportunity to have a dentally-fitted mouthguard at a reasonable cost. 

 

Mouthguard fittings will take place at RGS in The Space, on Monday 9 September from 9.30am.  A list of 

appointment times will be displayed on the Sports Noticeboards. 

 

If you wish to take advantage of this service, please click on the following link and complete your online order 

form by Thursday 29 August - bit.ly/RGSHWMouthguards 

 

All TITAN mouthguards, including school designs, are provided at a cost of £44.99 with replacement/spare 

guards at a reduced cost of £35.  This cost is vastly reduced from dental practices and similar services and 

includes: 

 

 Impression supervised by a member of the TITAN team 
 Custom guards manufactured to achieve the highest level of protection available 
 Student’s name embedded on underside 
 Free self-fit mouthguard provided on the day of fitting for use in sporting fixtures during turnaround 

time 
 Free delivery to school 

 

Any questions regarding school mouthguards or any of the details above should be sent directly to TITAN via 

their customer service email address: info@titanmouthguards.co.uk 

 

TITAN suggest that orders should be placed in advance to avoid any delays on the day of fitting or on getting 

your guards back to you.  There is a £5 price increase on all orders placed on or after the fitting date. 

 

If your son already has a mouthguard, please check that it still fits.  Your child’s growth can prejudice the fitting 

and effectiveness of a mouthguard. 

 

Yours sincerely 

D Pettifer 

Director of Sport 
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